From: Gerald Sylvester

To: Brennan, Phillip
Subject: Re: 2110 Old Middlefield Way Gas Station
Date: Friday, September 1, 2023 3:15:53 PM

CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL - Ensure you trust this email before clicking on any links or
attachments.

Hi Philip -

I got the notice in the mail about the meeting on September 13. Ideally there is a
sound specification in decibels that the car wash cannot exceed. Thatway itisin
objective and concrete avoiding future points of contention. Without a written and
agreed upon specification, the owner of the property can then drag it out as the sound
quality will be subjective. In general, | am for the gas station and convenience store.

| am strongly against putting in a car wash so close to so many residential buildings.

Gerald Sylvester





